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Hello everyone. 

This week in literacy we have been learning to 
retell stories. The story we have explored is The 
Little Red Hen. We have been drawing story 
maps, retelling the story verbally and writing it 
down.  

In maths we have been helping Farmer Ted to 
feed his animals at the farm, including the 
little red hen. We have been helping him choose 
the best bucket to use by deciding which was 
full, half-full or empty. We then went on to 
measure how many scoops of food each bucket 
would hold. This helped us to say which bucket 
would feed the most animals. 

In Come and See we have been talking about 
Gathering. We explored how we gather as 
friends and how we gather in church as a 
church family.  

Phonics  
We are still doing our assessments! 

Miss Davies is super impressed so 
far. Watch this space…some new 

phonics activities may be coming 
home over the next week or two. 

 

House Points 

Well done everyone!  

Matthew – Caitlin 

Mark – Heidi 

Luke – Andrew 

John - Ewan 

 

Good Work 
We are super proud of everyone in 
our class this week. We stood up in 

our good work assembly and retold the 
story The Little Red Hen! 

 

Show and Tell 
We talked all about different cultures today - we 
looked at a boomerang from Australia, a bracelet 

from The Gambia and some photos from a 
Chinese New Year celebration. We saw a feather, 

some gymnastics uniform, some number work, a 
gymnastics certificate, a special photograph, a 

football trophy, a medal, and some special stones. 

Well done everyone   

 

World Book Day 
We loved showing off our painted 
potatoes on Thursday during our 
special assembly. We also enjoyed 
looking at all the other children’s 

work. To celebrate World Book Day we 
decorated our classroom door with the 
story The Very Hungry Caterpillar – 
a very well-known and loved story by 

us all. We’re so proud of all our 
work. 

 

Changes to our routine… 
Thank you for supporting our new home time routine. I hope 
you will agree it gives us more chance to communicate at the 

end of the day  
We will also be changing our visits to the library from every 

Friday to every other week. Thanks again - Miss Davies 

 

Please could you send hats, gloves 

and scarves every day  

 


